Pentagon Memorial

As with the Flight 93 memorial, the Pentagon memorial is progressing in a timely and respectful manner. The design for the Pentagon memorial has already been selected and construction is scheduled to be completed by the fall of 2006. Rosemary Dillard, VP of the Pentagon Memorial Fund said donors have been extremely generous, with $7.2 million raised to date. Dillard reports that the Pentagon has been very supportive of the memorial, which will be built entirely with private funds. “We all know we only have one time to do this memorial, and we have to do it right,” Dillard said. “It’s really wonderful.” Please visit the Pentagon Memorial website for more pictures and information. To make a donation, visit the Pentagon Memorial Fund.

The memorial consists of a Memorial Park inscribed with 184 Memorial Units—one for each of the victims inside the Pentagon and on board American Airlines Flight 77. The individual memorial unit is at once a glowing light pool, a cantilevered bench and a place for the permanent inscription of each victim’s name. The park is organized as a timeline of the victims’ ages, spanning from Dana Falkenberg, 3 years old, to John D. Yamnicky, age 71. Fifty-nine memorial units face one direction, 125 face the other – thus distinguishing victims on board AA Flight 77 from those who were inside the Pentagon. When visiting a memorial dedicated to a victim who was in the Pentagon, the visitor will see their engraved name and the Pentagon in the same view. Conversely, one would see the engraved name of a victim on Flight 77 with the sky. 
